
From: Webster, Shane  

Sent: Monday, September 16, 2013 3:31 PM 
To: Wilcox, Lindsay 

Cc: Saunders, Cathy; Baechler, Joni 
Subject: FW: 660 and 670 Garibaldi Ave 

 
Hi Lindsay, 
 
I would like my comments included.  My address is 560 Garibaldi Avenue, London, ON N5X 4K2 – I am 
looking to have the comments that I believe the neighborhood was not built to support the zoning change 
and as such the roads and neighborhood were not built to safely allow for the traffic if the zoning change 
is approved and the zoning should be left as is.  The entrance/exits should be off Sunningdale not 
Garibaldi or Blackwater as again safety is a concern.  There should also be a noise barrier and extended 
green space from what is planned with more tree’s between the backyards on Garibaldi and the proposed 
site to account for the added noise. 
 
Thank you, 
 

Shane Webster 

 


